Consulate General of Pakistan
Toronto

Press Release

The Consulate General of Pakistan, Toronto has received queries

regarding the status of facilitators or visa facilitation centers operating in

GTA.

2. It is clarified that currently the Consulate General of Pakistan does not
maintain any affiliation with any facilitator/facilitation center operating in

GTA. All previous such arrangements have been cancelled.

3. The Consulate encourages the community to apply for consular

services as per guidelines mentioned at www.pakmission.ca.
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